CITY OF PICO RIVERA
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING
SISTER CITY COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Monthly scheduled meeting of the Sister City

Commission of the City of Pico Rivera for the month of August, 2024, in the City Council
Chambers of 6615 Passons Boulevard, Pico Rivera, CA 90660 is cancelled due to lack of

business.

Judith Jimenez, Secrétary
Community & Economic Development Department

POSTED this 20" day of August, 2024



